Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICTS
St. Johns River Water Management District
Request for Qualifications to retain services of a professional surveying firm

The District issued Request for Qualifications (RFQ) No. 27984 to retain the services of a professional surveying firm to assist the District in updating its existing District 2009 land cover/land use dataset using color infrared imagery flown in 2014 and 2015 and the existing detailed classification system. The District’s Evaluation Committee (the “Committee”) for this RFQ heard oral presentations on July 28, 2014, and determined the ranked order for the shortlist that will be submitted to the District’s Governing Board on September 9 rather than August 12. As a result, preliminary negotiations will not be required and have been cancelled. Negotiations with the top-ranked respondent will be moved from 3:00 p.m. on August 18 to 3:00 p.m. on September 10. The meeting will be held at District headquarters, 4049 Reid Street, Palatka, Florida 32177 (C.R. 184). Staff will meet at 3:00 p.m. on September 4 to discuss negotiation strategies for the September negotiation meeting with the top-ranked respondent.
